
Northside Wizards Basketball 
Junior Representative Program 2016-17 

Information for players and parents 
Selection trials 
Dates have now been published on our website. Players should attend all trial sessions 
for their age group. If you are unable to attend all sessions please advise the NWB 
coaching director Don McCarron via email coach@northsidewizards.com  Following the 
trials, players will be advised whether they have been selected for a team and training 
days/venues will be confirmed.  Training will commence in late July.   
 
Players MUST be on time for the trials as uniform fittings are required prior to the first 
session. 
 
Season dates and commitment 
Players will be expected to attend twice-weekly training sessions, together with home 
and away games in the BQJBC competition, usually on Saturday afternoons between 
September 2016 & March 2017 with a break over the December/January period.  Players 
are also required to attend the State Championships for their age group, details of 
which will be made available on our website together with the BQJBC calendar. 
 
Representative program fees 
Junior representative fees will be approximately $850 per player and instalment plans 
will be available.  The final amount will be communicated to families before the 
completion of the selection trials.  Players will also be required to purchase a playing 
uniform and apparel.  Travel & accommodation costs for tournaments, including State 
Championships, will be an additional cost.  Teams will be encouraged to fundraise to 
offset the costs. 
 
Scoretable 
All families are expected to assist with scoretable duties for BQJBC and State 
Championships.  A Level 1 Scoretable course will be provided. 
 
Registration process and transfers 
All players are required to register and pay online for the trials on our website 
www.northsidewizards.basketball.net.au 
Players who last played representative basketball for an association other than Northside 
Wizards must obtain a "BQ Player Transfer" form signed by their previous association to 
be eligible to participate in the Northside Wizards rep trials, and an exemption form if 
they do not meet the Northside Wizards eligibility rules. Please email 
administrator@northsidewizards.com for a copy of these forms. 
 
Further information will be provided over the course of the selection trials.  Specific 
questions can be directed to the Northside Wizards Coaching Director Don McCarron 
coach@northsidewizards.com or Cathie Roberts administrator@northsidewizards.com   
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